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Upcoming_Events! ( tODWARDs \

Wed Nov. 30-Creative Hair Day
Get creative and try a new style for your hair!

ON-LINE CHRISTMAS RAFFLE

WIN Front row seats to the Christmas Concerts
WIN Raffle Baskets filled with AMAZING PRIZES

IMPORTANT SAFETY CONCERN

ickets available from Nov. 2Ist - Dec.

There are 2 chances per concert day to win 4 reserved

KINDERGARTEN REMINDER
If you arrive late and the Kindergarten doors are closed,
please take your student through the front doors and

check in at the office. 2 Family & 2 Kid Gift Baskets  $250 - $320 ea. in value
Thank youl!

front row seats to the Christmas Concerts in December.
We also have 4 wonderful baskets filled with amazing local goods.

CHECK YOUR EMAILS FOR RAFFLE BASKET INFORMATION
AND FOR INSTRUCTIONS ON HOW TO s cocs e o
PURCHASE TICKETS THROUGH
GOOGLE FORMS

questions ?
edwards-schoolcouncil@rvschools.ob.co

We had an amazing time at our team colour assemblies! We Kicked off the celebration by wearing our
coloured shirts and welcoming new students/staff at Edwards into their team houses!
There was so much energy in the gym & we even had a visit from our school mascot "Hoot".
Great job Grade 5 Leadership Students for running this assembly!!
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Dear families,

The holiday season is quickly approaching, and Ecole Edwards Elementary is excited to participate in the
Airdrie 1st (formerly Lioness Club) Adopt-a-Family Christmas Hamper Program again this year. We thank
you for your generous support over the past years and look forward to your continued support once more.

This year, we will be working collectively as a school community to gather gift cards, funds to be used
towards gift cards, or board games and card games to support families in need within our community.
These donations will be collected and organized into packages to be distributed to families by the Airdrie
1st Club. The packages will include a variety of gift cards and games suited to family size. We recognize
that the holiday season can be a challenging time for families. Therefore, we ask that you contribute only
if and what you can. Every little donation towards the program is appreciated and will help a family in
need. Gift cards or money can be in any denomination — even $2 makes a difference! The Airdrie 1st Club
has indicated that denominations of $10, $15, $20, or $25 are easiest for them to distribute. Below are
some suggested vendors for gift cards:

« Grocery Stores (e.g. Superstore, Safeway, Co-op, Walmart)

» Toy Stores (e.g. Walmart)

» Clothing Stores (e.g. Crosslron Mills)

« Fast Food Establishments (Tim Horton's, A&W, McDonald’s, Subway)
+ Gas Gift Cards

Please place gift cards and/or funds in a plastic bag or sealed envelope for your child to give to their
teacher. It would be greatly appreciated if you could indicate the amount of funds loaded onto the gift card
as well. Games and puzzles can also be given to your child’s teacher or dropped off at the office. The
final day to donate is Friday, December 9th. All donations must be submitted on or before this
day. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact your child's teacher.

We thank you for your generosity by supporting this initiative this holiday season!

Ecole Edwards Elementary ‘%‘




